
April 1, 2017

Dear UNT Community, 

April brings the seventh-annual We Care We Count Faculty/Staff Giving 
Campaign. Daily, you foster the growth of the UNT community while creating 
pathways for student success—in and out of the classroom. We Care We Count is 
one more opportunity for you to take your commitment to UNT to the next level.

From April 1 to May 5, make your gift to any fund, program or department on 
campus as an additional investment in your day-to-day work. Giving during We Care 
We Count generates more opportunities and resources throughout campus—
leveraging your daily efforts that help to propel UNT students forward.

I invite you to join me in making your annual gift to UNT this month. Gifts of at least 
$25 are eligible to receive a redesigned exclusive UNT T-shirt and all donors will be 
entered into our weekly drawings for prizes from one of many generous donors in 
the community.

Our combined donations create tangible proof that UNT faculty and staff are 
invested in the UNT community. Let's encourage all of our peers to be a part of 
our campaign to impact UNT students again this year. In a very real way we make 
UNT stronger, because we care and we coUNT!

Go Mean Green!

Thank you for all that you do.

Nicole Sprowl ('10)
Director of the Annual Fund at UNT




